
Public Hearing Notice 
Farmington Town Board  

Town of Farmington -  Waupaca County 
Wednesday, August 20, 2025, at 9:00am. 

 
The Town of Farmington will hold a public hearing to consider an Amendment to the 
Comprehensive Plan, and changes to the Preferred Land Use Map. The purpose of the 
Amendment is to: change the land use designation of the property located at N2939 
Hartman Creek Rd (Parcel #05-30-44-3) from Forestry to Agriculture. This change will 
support a higher level of development consistent with the property owner’s proposed use 
of splitting the parcel and constructing a second dwelling. 
 
Date and Time: Wednesday, August 20, 2025, at 9:00am. 
Location: Farmington Town Hall - E913 Prairie View Lane Waupaca, WI 54981 
 
Public hearing comments will be limited to 5 minutes per person to ensure everyone has 
an opportunity to speak and must pertain solely to the topic at hand. Written comments 
will be reviewed by the Town Board. 
 
Written comments or input about the topic may be submitted prior to the hearing by mail 
or email to the Town of Farmington.  

- All written comments must be received by August 19, 2025, by 12:00pm to be 
considered as part of the record.  

- Email: clerk@farmingtonwaup.gov OR mail to our Town Hall address.  
 
Copies of the Comprehensive Plan or Amendment are available for inspection prior to the 
hearing by contacting Ryan Brown, Planning & Zoning Director, at 715-258-6258 during 
normal business hours (8:00am – 4:00pm).  
 
For more information regarding this public hearing, please contact 
clerk@farmingtonwaup.gov.  
 
s/Anjela Hamm – Town Clerk  
 
 
 
 
 

Posted July 10, 2025, at Farmington Town Hall & 
Website www.farmingtonwaup.gov 

Publish 7-17-2025 
 

If special accommodation is necessary, please contact the Town Clerk at 715-258-2779 to make arrangements 24 
hours prior to the meeting. 
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